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Ronald L Earp, Ph.D.

From: Ronald L Earp, Ph.D. [ron.earp@bmglabtech.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2013 1:54 PM
To: 'Kevin.Mayville@emp-corp.com'
Subject: Water Pump - Ford 3.8L V6

Stewart Components 

2702 29th Avenue North 

Escanaba, MI 49829 
Telephone: (906) 789-2816 

Fax: (906) 233-0305 

 

REBUILD TO STAGE FOUR 

 
Hi Kevin, 

 

You helped us last year with some billet impellors for a Ford 3.8L V6.  You 

made two of them for us and worked great and I’d like to get another one 
made.  This pump is from a 1998 model year Ford 3.8L V6 as in the 

Mustangs.  Call me with questions. 

 

Ron 

 
Ron Earp 

132 Loch Pointe Drive 

Cary NC 27518 

919-949-5851 

 
 


